
SLT Minutes 

12.5.17 
 

The meeting commenced at 4:03 in room 114. 

 

Copies of the November minutes were sent via e-mail and are available on the school website. A 

motion was made to approve the minutes. The motion passed. 

 

Old Business  

 

The School Improvement Plan Subcommittee presented Benchmark #2 Data and ISS Data. 

Benchmark data indicates that the achievement gap decreased between benchmark #1 and #2. 

SEHS continues to perform above the district average. As part of the SIP, ISS data for 1
st 

quarter 

was reviewed by SLT. The data indicated a significant disparity between males and females. SLT 

requested that the next review be coupled with our school’s demographics, another schools ISS 

referrals for comparison and a breakdown of our hot areas (i.e. times with no breaks).  

 

The Climate & Culture and the Discipline Subcommittees did not have any reports.  

 

New Business 

The club “Falcon Friends” presented their bylaws, purpose, service-learning project and target 

audience. Upon review, the club was approved.  

 

The testing schedule for January 2017 was shared and approved.  

 

Mrs. Baker wanted to remind staff to remind students that if they have a planned early dismissal, to 

bring that to her first thing in the morning so the necessary paperwork can be completed and 

unnecessary phone calls can be avoided. This will be put in a ConnectEd as well so parents are 

reminded of this best practice.  

 

The Science department raised a concern about parents visiting classes without an escort. While 

this is an anomaly as Mrs. Murray generally alerts an administrator, counselors and administrators 

will be available to visit classes with parents on an as needed basis.  

 

Parent and Student Questions / Announcements 

 

The PTO will provide their holiday luncheon to all staff on December 14. Grilled chicken, salad, 

rolls and desserts will be provided.  

 

The last PTO meeting of this calendar year is December 19
th

 in the PTO room at 6pm.  

 

The next meeting will be January 3 at 4:00 in room 114.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 4:43. 
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